Tanana Chiefs Executive Board to
Meet at Nuchulawoya Celebration

John C. Sackett, President ot
the Tanana Chiefs Conference,
has called for an  Executive
Board meeting of the Tanana
Chiefs to be held at Tanana in
conjunction with the Nucholow-
ya celebration. The meetings
will be held on June 8, 9, and
10.

Nucholowya is the annual in-
terior celebration of potlatches,
dances, and games of endurance
and skill.

Alaska Native Foundation,
formerly Alaska Federation of
Natives Charitable Trust, will be
attending the meetings and will
be presenting a program of ex-
perts in land selection.

They will also give an in-
depth review of economic devel-
opment, planning, and incorpor-
ation of regional and village cor-
porations.

The Executive Board will also
discuss the housing program for
interior Alaska, public health,
regional boundaries, and deve-
lopments on the state and fed-
eral level since the last meeting.

Morris Thompson, Area Di-
rector of the Bureau of Indian
Affairs, and Emil Notti, Deputy
Commissioner of the Health and
Social Services, will also be at-
tending.



